

Girls' High Student Body Heads

MISS WARY TUCKER (LEFT) AND MISS MARY BRISCOE BROUGHTON, who were recently elected presidents of the Mallon society and the student government, respectively, of the Qiris High school, for the next scholastic year.—Staff photo by Winn.



Miss Mary Tucker, of 54 Arlington street, and Miss Mary Briscoe Twelfth Broughton, of 106 West street, were recently elected presidents of the Mallon society and the Student government, respectively, of the Girls' High school, for the next scholastic year, it is announced.

Miss Tucker will preside at all meetings of the student body, and among her many other duties will introduce visiting speakers.

Miss Broughton, it is announced, is the second student in the history of the school unanimously elected as president of the Student government, which his charge of hearing and ad-

As president of the Mallon society, justing differences of the students.